

SAFETY BULLETIN

MCA Toronto Safety Bulletin - 3

March 1, 2022

CHANGES TO PUBLIC HEALTH AND WORKPLACE SAFETY MEASURES

Ontario continues to gradually ease public health and workplace safety measures. The following changes are in effect as of March 1, 2022:

- Capacity limits have been lifted in all indoor public settings
- Proof of vaccination requirements have been lifted
- Businesses and organizations may choose to require proof of vaccination upon entry
- Other protective measures, such as mask/face covering requirements and passive screening of patrons remain in place
- Businesses and organization that are open must continue to have safety plans in place

For a full list of measures in effect, see O.Reg.364/20

Also on March 1st, 2022, an update to the COVID-19 worker and employee screening tool. This tool could be used to support workplaces that wish to continue voluntarily screening workers and employees.

More: